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Editor’s Note 

1

Hey Key Clubbers, happy September! It’s 

officially the start of fall season, and it’s already 

been a month since we’ve been back in school! 

Although it felt long, I hope everyone’s school 

year has been going well so far. This year is 

going to be filled with many hardships, fun 

memories, and definitely a lot of service 

projects. So far, we have a lot of fun ones 

planned for everyone this month, so be sure to 

keep an eye open for them! A few service 

projects we will be volunteering for include the 

Hawai’i Special Olympics, K-Family Dance, and 

the Okinawan Festival. We are also holding both 

a book and clothing drive, so any donations 

would be greatly appreciated. 
I wish everyone the best of luck getting through the rest of the school year! 

Make sure to be safe and healthy. Most importantly, thank you for your continued 

support and service to our Damien Memorial School’s Key Club! We’ll continue to 

update you of any service projects in the following months. 

- Kaitlin :)
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President’s 
Message

Happy September, Damien Memorial 

Key Club members! It’s finally time for 

autumn: my personal favorite month. In 

addition to that, it’s also time for new service 

projects!

This month, we will be participating in 

the Hawai’i Special Olympics. Members will 

host, organize, and distribute awards and 

medals for the Hawai’i Young Athletes 

Program. The organization targets young 

children 2-7 and helps provide them with 

foundational motor skills through some fun activities. 

Additionally, we will be volunteering for the 2022 Hawai’i State Okinawan 

Festival for the first time! We will be at the yakisoba booth, so please come support 

our key club members and Onna Sonjin Kai, our sponsors for the project. 

Thank you for submitting hours over the summer; please keep up the good 

work!

- Pat <3
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Another month comes with more service projects! Because so many 

people from last year loved it, we brought back Love Letters for Literacy! 

Love Letters for Literacy is when you make little flashcards of the English 

alphabet for preschoolers who are trying to learn English or Spanish. Cute 

handmade flashcards make learning English more fun and engaging! This 

project is an easy project as all it requires is colors, paper, and creativity! 

Key Clubbers are able to obtain hours easily through drawing, writing, and 

coloring. They did this on their own time and during a designated time 

after school in Mr. Nitta's room. Overall it was a fun experience to be a 

part of and I’m glad that our club was able to help out our community’s 

keiki in a small, but beneficial way.
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Birthday Posters 
for Orphans

We’re so happy to bring back the old service projects from the past months!  

And we give a big thank you to everyone who has contributed to our many service 

projects throughout the month of August. This month we made Birthday Posters, where 

we would create colorful, unique, and stylish  posters for Orphans. As a club, we 

made sure to make sure that these cards were made nicely and appropriately and 

we thank those who spent their time working on this project! As a club, Birthday 

posters for orphans were a success. In the near future, we will be organizing this 

project again because it is enjoyable and many of the members love designing 

bright and their own idea filled birthday posters while benefiting their community. 
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM): TBD -

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- None -
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Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

-VP of Communication-
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Lillian Murakami

- Treasurer -
Julia Gonzales

- Editors -
Kaitlin Mercado

Elizabeth Nguyen

Kaihokulani Hanley

- Class Directors -
Katherine Casino

Gabrielle Hall

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

